

Educator Support & Development Services

2500 South State Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84115-3110

385-646-4513 www.graniteschools.org

June 7, 2021

Dr. Martin W. Bates, Superintendent Granite School District 2500 South State Street Salt Lake City UT 84115-3110

Dear Dr. Bates:

As a consent agenda item at the June 15, 2021 Board of Education meeting, I request that the Board approve the 2021-2022 School LAND Trust plans. The Organizational Effectiveness Department has reviewed the plans and notified principals of required changes. A Power Point presentation that reviews the LAND Trust program for this year and gives instructions on how to view the plans on-line was sent to the board members for their review in May.

Sincerely,

Rick Anthony

Assistant Superintendent

Educator Support & Development Services

sr